
 

Sydney, 21/09/2020 

 
Matter followed by Mayca Zurita 
Mayca.zurita@condorcet.com.au 
Tel: +61 2 93448692 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN,  

The bearer of this letter is a full-time student at LYCÉE CONDORCET-THE FRENCH 
SCHOOL OF SYDNEY.  
 
Our School calendar slightly differs from the calendar of other NSW schools.  
 
This letter is to certify that our students have to attend school from ​6th October to 9th 
October 2020.  
 
Thank you for allowing our students to use their OPAL SCHOOL CARDS to come to 
school while other schools are on holidays.  
 
Please call our Deputy Principal on 0293448692 should you need to verify this information.  
 
Thank you.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Sébastien Mathey,  
 
 
Principal 
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